
 
 

 

Ghana:  Takoradi Warns Delays Ahead 

 
 

 
 

In the attached circular issued on 25 February 2020, Takoradi’s Harbour Master advises 

that vessels may experience delays in entering or leaving the port from March this year. 

 

A US$ 210,000,000 port expansion project is currently underway, and the expected 

delays will result from dredging work in the new bulk jetty area and main access channel 

to the old port. 

 

The project will see the construction of the new Atlantic Terminal on 62 hectares of 

reclaimed land.  It should be completed in November 2021. 

 

 

Information provided by 

Peace Adjale-Suku, Budd Ghana 

budd.ghana@budd-pni.com 

 
 

mailto:budd.ghana@budd-pni.com



	Takoradi port delays
	Ghana Port Circular Dredging

